
 

 
Dear Friends at Valley Forge, 

What an amazing God we serve!  Last month our team was able to present the gospel message to 1100 students at our four 
KICKOFF outreaches and in three public high schools. One youth leader shared with us a great conversation she had on the way home 
from a KICKOFF.  She asked the girls traveling with her what they thought of the message. The end result was that two of the girls 
asked the Lord Jesus to become their Saviour! Continue to pray for those who heard the gospel and for the youth leaders who are 
following –up with them. 

We will be traveling to Ballarat, Berwick and Warragul, Victoria, where we will be sharing the gospel in four KICKOFF outreach 
events and at Ballarat Christian College.   Pray for us as we run the KICKOFFS and present the gospel each time. 

Ballarat Christian College desires to see their students impacted by the Word of God. I will be teaching classes on “How to 
Overcome Temptation” and “How to Change your World by Living Out your Christian Values.”  The WOL team will be teaching our 
Rejection Seminar and Martin will be wrapping up the day with a challenge form the Word. Of course we will mix in a lot of fun 
activities throughout the day! 

Continue to pray for Lynda’s and my health needs; we will send an email soon to update you about Lynda’s upcoming treatments. 
Lynda and I are so grateful for all of you who are praying for us and who are supporting our ministry. The words of 

encouragement mean a great deal to us. The Lord is always faithful and is using you all to meet our needs. Please continue to pray for 
our monthly support. 

 
God Bless, 

 


